You are invited to attend:
A public meeting of
The Board of Selectmen
To have a discussion related to
Post-Closure Usage of the

Former Incinerator Site

Monday, June 18", 2018 at 8:00 p.m.
Town Hall = Auditorium
This is an opportunity to propose
and discuss ideas for the post-closure use

of the space

The Board of Selectmen will preside

The Town Administrator, and the
Director of Community Development will
be present in order to present and

provide information




